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West Warrnambool and Dennington are Child-Safe Parishes 

Child Safeguarding Officer:  Mrs Rachel Brown. 0402 009 785 

 

Mass Online 
Mass can be seen online every day 
at the following sites: 
 

St Joseph’s Warrnambool 
www.tiny.cc/joe3280 

 

St Patrick’s Cathedral Melbourne 
https://melbournecatholic.org.au/
Mass 

 

Pope Francis’s daily Mass 
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope-

francis/mass-casa-santa-marta. 
pagelist.html 
 

Mass for You at Home is 
broadcast on channel 8 at 6 a.m. on 
Sundays and on Foxtel 173 at 
various times every day. 

 

 

 

 

Thank You for Giving  
Planned Giving April:             $1,827.00 

Pledged:                                $3,497.00 

 

A Message From Mercy Place 
We are advised that when we are once 
again able to celebrate Thursday 
morning Masses at Mercy Place both 
the celebrant and visiting members of 
the congregation must have provided 
evidence that they have been 
vaccinated against influenza this year.  
 

Did You Know? 
Father Michael has been writing weekly 
homilies, even though no one is in the 
church to hear them. They are still 
being published on the parish website: 
Warrnambool West and Dennington  at 
www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

Our Modern Times: A Time for Prayer 

On Palm Sunday, 29 March, we suggested that this unusual time offers an 
opportunity for those of us who have more time on our hands than usual to pay 
some special attention to prayer. We suggested that the list below included some 
of those we could pray for. Let’s not forget them. 

 
• The Prime Minister, Premiers and Health Authorities . 

• People suffering from the effects of  the virus. 
• Those facing financial difficulties. 
• All working in health service and their families. 
• The people in our neighbourhood and ourselves. 
• People who don’t understand the emergency or its demands. 
• Those others who are in our most familiar prayers, especially the members of 

our own families, living and dead. 

 

I tell you most solemnly, 

I am the Gate of the Sheepfold. 
                                                                                         John 10,7 


